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16th December 2022  

                                                                               FRIDAY LETTER 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Christmas Reminders 
Just to remind you of next weeks’ events, it can get quite complicated when there is so much happening. 
The Reception and Key Stage One Nativity is the same performance on both days, due to the size of our hall 
could parents only come to one of the dates please.   
We ask that babies and toddlers are not brought along to these events as our young performers have small 
voices that can be lost amongst the disruption. 
   

Mon 19th Dec Reception and Key Stage One Nativity 1.45pm, parents and carers welcome.  
Please do not bring babies and toddlers to the performance as small voices can get lost 

Tue 20th Dec Reception and Key Stage One Nativity 9.30am, parents and carers welcome 
Please do not bring babies and toddlers to the performance as small voices can get lost 

Tue 20th Dec Reception and KS1 Christmas Party afternoon 
Please remind your child if they are staying for lunch and getting changed at school, or going 

home for lunch at 12noon, getting changed and returning at 1pm.  
Suggested party food items for parents to donate will be sent home by teachers.  

Wed 21st Dec Key Stage Two Carol Service - at Holy Cross Church, 10am until 11am 

Wed 21st Dec KS2 Christmas Party afternoon 
Please remind your child if they are staying for lunch and getting changed at school or going 
home for lunch either after the Carol Service, or at 12noon, getting changed and returning at 

1.15pm. 
Suggested party food items for parents to donate will be sent home by teachers. 

Thu 22nd Dec Whole School Christmas Music Workshop 1.30pm 

Fri 23rd Dec Festive Friday - Winter Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children  
Please donate £1, or anything that you can afford to this very worthwhile charity. 
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Christmas Dinner 
On Tuesday, Mrs Parker and her fantastic team made a wonderful Christmas dinner for us all to enjoy. The 
dinner hall was beautifully dressed and the food was fantastic, a tasty dinner with all the trimmings and a huge 
choice of puddings! Well done to our incredible kitchen staff, pictures of the scrumptious spread are on our 
Facebook page.    
 
We will see you all on Monday for last week of term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss K McCormack 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 


